
 
 

 
 

Notice to Vacate 
 

Please be reminded that all RSHYR Yachts 
must vacate berthing by  

10:00 am on Wednesday 3rd of January. 
 

If you require extended berthing please 
see the volunteers at the Liaison Centre in 
the Race Village.  There may be a limited 

number of berths available. 
 

 


